From:

Sent: 28 June 2019 13:32

To: Planning

Subject: 2019/2220/p 162 Goldhurst Terrace CORRECTION
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sirs, please link this with my previous e-mail.

Having accessed the plans on a proper sized screen I see there is a 500cm gap proposed around the building
so my second comment was nonsense. MUCH worse the material is not plastic (I heard it was a kit and
made assumptions) and my wife tells me (too late) that next door have planted replacement trees; [ am
mortified at my own nasty comments and, in this circumstance, wish to WITHDRAW ALL MY
OBJECTIONS TO THE PROPOSED BUILDING..

yours faithfully



